
 

 

From: Rob Southwell-Sander & Emily O’Doherty: Housemasters 
 
 

24 February 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents of Southwell-Sander’s and O’Doherty’s House 
 

Re: Trip to Rush Trampoline Park – Thursday 9 March 
 
By way of fostering a real sense of house spirit we would like to invite your son to join 
us on a trip to Rush Trampoline Park in High Wycombe on Thursday 9 March. We 
will be working on a first come first serve basis, splitting the numbers equally 
between both houses so if this excursion is something that your son is interested in it 
is important that you return a hard copy of the attached consent form to us by Friday 
3 March. We have space for up to 100 students across both houses. 
 
We will be leaving at 5.30pm in home clothes from the coach park, and anticipate 
being back at the school coach park by 9.30pm. The cost of the trip will be £20, 
which will include transport and an hour at the Trampoline Park, which will be added 
to your school bill. We will provide some packed dinners, which they can eat before 
setting off. It is important that they bring £2 in cash in order to buy the specialist 
trampoline socks. 
 
I hope this outlines the visit and our expectations.  I attach a parental consent form 
for completion and return. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact 
either of us on the following email: robin.southwellsander@abingdon.org.uk or 
emily.odoherty@abingdon.or.uk 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

  Rob Southwell-Sander                                                Emily O’Doherty 
robin.southwellsander@abingdon.org.uk                   emily.odoherty@abingdon.or.uk 
                07791317258                                                             07843228554 
 
 
 


